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Mayor, Town of Didsbury Rhonda Hunter
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Greetings from the Town of Didsbury, our council, administration and community. It is my pleasure, on
behalf of the Town of Didshury, to bring greetings to Mayor Ito, Miki Town Council, your administration
and your community.

In hosting students from Miki Town every spring, we hope to share as much about small town Canada
with our guests and to have the students and chaperones experience our Canadian lifestyle. School, rodeo,
lacrosse, tobogganing, skating, cooking hotdogs and marshmallows on an open camp fire. We believe the
opportunities have been many and more in all of these exchanges. The impact that these 5 short days can
make in a youth's life, can be life changing. It can set a direction for us that we might not have otherwise
considered. It simply opens our eyes to the many different cultures and lifestyles that are out there and
around the globe.

We hope you are all enjoying the celebration. We are very happy that Luana Smith can be there with
her husband to share in the experience with you. We know that Luana will be a great ambassador for the
Town of Didsbury. We know that you all hold a special place in your heart for her. We could not have
made a better selection. We all wish we were there with you, but that is not the case. We extend our
congratulations on this successful programme and we look forward to the continued success of the Maple

Leaf Exchange Programme for many years to come.




